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"We acknowledge and thank the First Peoples of  the hən̓q̓əmin̓əm̓ (hun-ki-meen-um) 

language group on whose traditional and unceded territories we teach, learn and live.

S E P T E M B E R
Sept. 6 - First Day of School
Sept. 23 - Professional Development Day
Sept. 30 - Truth and Reconciliation Day

Report Card Publishing

End of year report cards will be published 
electronically to your MyEd Parent Portal on June 
29th.  Paper copies will not be sent home.  Please log 
in to your MyEd Parent Portal to make sure your 
account is active and working properly.  Once report 
cards are published you will see a PDF report under 
the "Published Reports" heading. A quick link to the 
MyEducationBC website is available on our school 
website.   


If you need tech support, please email the parent 
tech help desk:  accountsupport@sd38.bc.ca


First Day of School

Tuesday, September 6


8:45 – 9:45 am - all Primary Students (going 
into gr. 1-3) attend (new K students will attend 
9:00-9:45 am on Sept. 6) *Details of the 
gradual entry schedule will be sent to the 
parents of new Kindergarten students 
separately


12:30 – 1:30 pm: All Intermediate Students 
(going into gr. 4-7) attend.  


•Students new to Westwind will attend 
according to the grade they are entering.


•Students will be with their current teacher 
(or replacement) for the first three days.   


We hope to be ready for students to enter 
their new 2022/23 division and class by the 
Friday of the first week back.

SUMMER WISHES

As we leave for the summer, we would like to thank the staff, students, 
parents, and others in our community for making the best out of 
another year. Our wish is for everyone to stay healthy and enjoy your 
well- deserved summer break! To our grade sevens, stay in touch. 
Keep us up to date on all the amazing things you accomplish. To the 
staff that is no-longer with us in September, we wish you all the best on 
your journey.   Congratulations again to Mrs. Lum on her retirement!

LATE RETURN

Our first day of school will be Sept. 6, 2022. If a 
student is not returning on or before Sept. 14, 
2022, a school cannot reserve a spot guaranteeing 
the ability to be enrolled in the school. There may 
be a need for placement at another school upon 
the students’ late return.
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